
TO: Colleges  
 
FROM: CDPH 
 
SUBJECT:     CDPH Measles Health Advisory - September 2, 2015 
 
DATE: 9/2/15 

 
Please review Measles Health Advisory” by the California Department of Public Health 
(CDPH):  “Reminder to Consider Measles in Patients Presenting with Rash Illness and 
International Travel.” 
 
Thank you, 
 
CDPH, Immunization Branch 
 

http://cdphinternet/Documents/CDPH_Measles_Health_Advisory_9_-_2_-_2015.pdf
http://cdphinternet/Documents/CDPH_Measles_Health_Advisory_9_-_2_-_2015.pdf

